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Bristol Progress Days

Dear Vender:

The dates for this years, Bristol Progress Days are July 13, 14 and 15. We hope you
will be returning with your booth again this year. Or if you are a new vender we welcome
you to our event. This will be our 49th year, and our theme is “Shooting for the Stars-
2018”. Again this year you no longer need to total your expenses. All that is necessary is
for you to total your total income and submit us a check for 15% of the total sales. This
payment is to be received by the 4th Thursday of July, for every 30 days it is late a $50.00
fee will be added, per month. Enclosed are a set of rules, registration forms, which has
been changed, along with a form from the village requesting information on your booth,
this 1s due to the amount of electricity that we use, etc. These are to be returned to Bristol
Progress Days, Inc. P.O. Box 254, Bristol WI 53104, along with a $50.00 non-refundable
registration fee.

We thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions or problems please
contact any member of our committee.

Sincerely yours,
Bristol Progress Days Committee

Carol Nichols, Treas. 857-2447 or 945-1630
Booth Coordinator



GROUP/ORGANIZATION

ITEMS TO BE SOLD

TYPE AND SIZE OF STAND (TENT, ETC.)

WILL ELECTRICITY BE NEEDED? YES NO

CONTACT PERSON

ADDRESS

PHONE NUMBER

AFTER READING THE ENCLOSED RULES WE AGREE TO COMPLY WITH
THEM SO WE ARE WELCOME ADDITION TO PROGRESS DAYS.

SIGNED

RETURN TO BRISTOL PROGRESS DAYS, P.O. BOX 254 BRISTOL, WI 53104.



Village of Bristol

Vendor Electrical Worksheet

Appliance

Quantity

Voltage

Amps

Watts




Park Rules for Progress Days

There will be no parking of any vehicle within the grounds of Hansen Park
without approval.

All garbage must be moved to the dumpster provided or in cans along the
guardrail on the north side of grounds. These will be emptied by 6:00 a.m.
Sunday morning. After removal of your booth, please pick up the grounds in your
space.

In the event of bad weather and wet grounds, Bristol Public Works employees will
supervise the set up of rides/booths and their removal in order to prevent damage
to the park.

On Saturday and Sunday set up traffic will be allowed on the grounds between the
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. ONLY, committee members will be available
to assist you at other times.

Parking will not be allowed on the street north of the park. Any vehicle parked
there will be towed at the owners expense.

NO DOGS except service dogs are allowed on the grounds.
If you are in violation of these rules and cause damage to the park grounds, you
will be responsible for any cost that the Village of Bristol occurs returning the

park to its previous condition. Bills will be issued to those offenders.

Handicapped parking is available in the lot directly north of the baseball
concession stand.

We thank you for your help and consideration.



